
 

Reasonable Modifications 
Charlotte County Transit is committed to making reasonable modifications to its 
policies, practices, and procedures to avoid discrimination and ensure services 
are accessible to individuals with disabilities.  

Request for Reasonable Modification may be submitted by email 
to Laura.Richards@CharlotteCountyFL.gov or written request can be mailed to 
545 Theresa Blvd. Port Charlotte, Florida, 33954; or by telephone at 
941.575.4000. All Reasonable Modification requests should be addressed to 
Charlotte County Transit to the attention of Laura Richards. 
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